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News Release 

  

Okaloosa Water and Sewer Online and Phone Bill Pay  

Unavailable 3 PM Friday, September 29 through noon Sunday, October 1 

  
 

Due to fiscal year end processing, the Okaloosa County Water and Sewer Online and 

Phone Bill Pay System will be unavailable to customers from 3:00 PM on Friday, September 29 

until noon on Sunday, October 1st. 

The Okaloosa County Water and Sewer office will continue to accept in-person payments 

throughout all normal business hours. Only customers attempting to pay their bill via phone or 

the internet will be impacted. 

Anyone with questions may call the Okaloosa County Water and Sewer Offices at 

850.651.7171.  
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Robert L. Brown III 
Public Information Officer 
850.651.7270; fax 651.7551 
rbrown@co.okaloosa.fl.us 
www.okaloosafl.us 
1250 N. Eglin Parkway 
Shalimar, Fl., 32579 
  
Please Note:  Email communication may be subject to public disclosure if requested, due to 
Florida's public records laws concerning written communication.  
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